
St. Augustine’s Parents Association 

 

5th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Thank you so much for placing your orders online with cauliflower cards and returning the 

artwork forms back to school. We appreciate the timeframe was tight, so your support is 

appreciated. 

 

The orders are now being checked and sorted ready for collection by our PA volunteers, 

therefore we can no longer accept any further online orders/forms. 

 

If you have placed an order online and haven’t yet handed in your artwork form please liaise 

with your class rep. 

 

Many thanks 

The PA 

 

 

 


